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                                    Head of Schools:  Miss N Hough 

Ref:schooltrip/Year1/jd                                                                                                       5th October 2018 

Dear Parent/ Guardian  

As part of our ‘Frozen’ topic we will be taking the children to ‘Santa’s Winter Wonderland Experience’ at the 

Snow Dome in Tamworth on Thursday 6th December. The day will be split into 3 sessions. During the first 

session the children will go into the ‘snow play area’, during the second session the children will watch a 

short pantomime and finally  they will feed real reindeers and other small animals before meeting Father 

Christmas! 

The coach will leave school at 9.15am and the expected time of arrival back at school is 4.00pm although 

traffic may impact on this. A text will be sent out if there is going to be a significant delay. 

The children will need a packed lunch.  If you require the school to provide this then please let us know on 

the reply slip below. If you are providing your child with a packed lunch from home, please could you put it 

in a named carrier bag so that it can be thrown away once it has been eaten. 

As the majority of the activities take place in very cold, snowy conditions, it is absolutely essential that your 

child is dressed appropriately. They will need a warm coat, layered undergarments (vest, long sleeved t-shirts, 

jumper), hat, gloves, trousers, thick socks and wellingtons or boots with decent grip.  As you can appreciate, 

we do not want any of the children to be damp and cold as this would affect their enjoyment of the day. 

Please could you ensure that all items are clearly labelled. 

The minimum cost for the day is £13.00 per child.  Please make an on-line payment via the link on our 

website. Please complete the permission slip below and return to School by Wednesday 14th November. 

     

Thank you in anticipation of your support  

Miss Eccleston, Mrs Kettle &Mrs Taylor 

======================================================================================= 

Year 1 – Snowdome Visit 

I give permission for my child -------------------------------------------------------- to attend the above trip. 

My child will require a school packed lunch  □ 

I have made a payment online  □ 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 



 

                                                 

 

 

 


